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Dear Parents / Carers, 

This year the Blossom Federation is going all out for our Black History Month event, we will be 

presenting ‘Windrush 75 in the Hall of Fame’ at the historic and world-renowned Hackney Empire.  

Many of you will already be aware of this as your child is participating in the performance, and are already 

attending rehearsal sessions.  

The event is to celebrate and commemorate the 75th anniversary of the arrival of the SS Windrush at 

Tilbury and the onset of mass migration to the UK after WW2. We have already been contacted by BBC 

London and Blue Peter wanting to know more about the show and potentially having our children 

interviewed – exciting times! 

If your child is participating in the event, one of your tickets will be sold to you at £5.   

Tickets can be purchased on a tier system: 

• Upper circle £7.50 (see image overleaf for location) 

• Dress circle £10 (see image overleaf for location) 

• Stalls £15 (there are limited wheelchair access seats in this section) 

• Boxes £50.  

You will be able to purchase tickets via your school’s scopay account via the Windrush Tickets tab (see 

image below).  
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If your child is participating, and you would like to attend, but are currently facing financial challenges 

please speak with our Head of School, Mr Logan, who will endeavour to support you. 

Yours sincerely,                                                                                                                                                            

                                                           
 

Mr Gregory Logan                                                                                                 Robin Warren                                                                                    

Head of School                                                                                                        Executive Head Teacher                                                                                           

Twitter: @OneMrLogan1                    Twitter: @BlossomExec                                             


